o |
ATELIBRARY
TN\

( ;/(ﬁ} ():'/1(}(
A il

September 23, 2016

Tonya Kennon

Library Director
Riverside Public Library
3581 Mission Inn Ave.
Riverside, CA 92501

Subject: Grant Assistance for the California Public Library Broadband Project: Branch
Connections

Dear Tonya,

This letter constitutes State Library approval of the grant application by Riverside Public
Library for $60,000 for the above named project. The grant is effective immediately for
the period beginning September 15, 2016 and ending June 30, 2017. Congratulations
on being among the public libraries in California to benefit from this program.

This funding is contingent upon a fully executed contract with Califa for broadband
services. Please work with Diane Satchwell, Executive Director, Southern California
Library Cooperative who is the administrative and fiscal agent for this project. She may
be contacted at 626-283-5949 or dsatchwell@socallibraries.org.

Periodic narrative and fiscal reports will be required and forms and instructions will
follow shortly. The reports should include how funds were expended and a summary of
the progress made in fulfilling grant requirements.

Respectfully yours,

{

Greg Lucas
California State Librarian

cc:  Natalie Cole (Electronic Copy)
Diane Satchwell, Southern California Library Cooperative
Library — Courts Building 916-323-9759
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